
January 7, 2019 
 
 
SATA GmbH & Company KG 
Mr. Jorn Stover and Mr. Norbert Maier 
Domertalstrasse 20 · 70806 Kornwestheim 
Postfach 1828 · 70799 Kornwestheim 
GERMANY  
 
 
Dear Mr. Stover and Mr. Maier: 
 
APPROVAL OF SATAJET X 5500 RP SPRAY GUNS WITHIN THE SHASTA COUNTY AIR QUALITY 
MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
 
In response to an e-mail dated November 6, 2018, from Suzanne Walters, regarding approval of the above-subject 
spray gun, the Shasta County Air Quality Management District offers the following as official approval. 
 
Please be advised that the Shasta County Air Quality Management District will authorize the use of any spray-
coating equipment that can demonstrate at least 65 percent transfer efficiency under the conditions of its use.  The 
material from the South Coast Air Quality Management District, which you provided with your letter, indicates 
that your spray guns are capable of meeting this standard.  Therefore, the Shasta County Air Quality Management 
District will authorize the use of the subject SATAjet X 5500 RP in Shasta County subject to the same conditions 
as those mentioned by the South Coast Air Quality Management District in their letter dated October 26, 2018.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this authorization please feel free to call me at (530) 225-5674 or e-
mail me at jwaldrop@co.shasta.ca.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Waldrop 
Air Quality District Manager 
 
JW/rs 
 


